
 
 

       
   

     

 

 
 

  
  

Georgetown Debate
316 Leavey Center
3700 0 St. NW
Washington, D.C. 20057

September 2, 2019

On behalf ofthe Georgetown Debate team, we would like to invite you to participate in the upcoming Georgetown 
Debate Public Forum Debate Tournament that will be held in partnership with the National  Speech & Debate 
Association of Vancouver (NSDA Vancouver) and BL Debate in Vancouver on March 7th & 8th, 2020.

BL Debate now operates the NSDA Vancouver tournament and will lead Canadian teams to the US National 
tournament in 2020.

The Georgetown tournament will be directed by Stefan Bauschard, Georgetown Debate's Director of Public Forum 
workshops and tournaments.

We look forward to working with BL Debate and NSDA Vancouver to help Canadian debaters at future
Georgetown workshops, tournaments, and in any other ways we can help support your competitive achievements
and academic growth.

Dr. Mikaela Malsin

Director ofDeb.ate, Georgetown University 
mm4438@georgetown.edu 
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